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Dear Paris Central Families,    

It was nice to hear that so many of you participated in the parent-
teacher interviews.  Please note that you can reach out to us anytime 
during the year if you have any questions or concerns about your child.   
  

 A big thank you to all staff, especially Mr. Mallon for all his work in 

organizing the Virtual Remembrance Day Presentation.  The students did 

a fantastic job to show tremendous respect and gratitude to our heroes.   

  

 As colder temperatures begin to set in, please be sure to send your 
children bundled up with their winter gear so they are dressed 
appropriately during outdoor recess.  Please do remember to have an 
emergency back-up plan in place for weather-related, early school 
closures.  Child care arrangements at home or on the same bus route 
should be made well in advance.  Our school procedures for early 
dismissal was sent to all families in October.    
  
On behalf of the entire staff of Paris Central, I would like to wish you all a 
happy and safe holiday season! 
     
  

Kind Regards,      
Latha Reuben 
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School Sports         

 
Our Junior Volleyball team played very well in the tournament last Friday. We 

played 6 games and won 5 of them. Our success at the tournament allows us to 

continue to play. We will be one of four teams playing in the Elite Eight tournament 

on Wednesday, December 1st at Branlyn school at 9am.   A letter with details 

and the permission form was sent home with your child. 

 

We are very proud of our team’s accomplishments last Friday. They played with 

skill, organization and enthusiasm, and we look forward to seeing more great 

competition on Wednesday. 

 

Please note that due to COVID-19 restrictions, no spectators or drivers are 

allowed into sports facilities at this point in time.  We will keep you notified of 

any changes. 

 

Congratulations to our Intermediate Boys and Girls Volleyball teams for their 

excellent performance during our tournament at PDHS.  They won their last game 

against Glen Morris.  Way to go Pumas!   

 

We are proud of all our athletes and happy that we can participate in extra-

curricular sports again. 



 

 

Ten Days of Winter Fun/School Spirit 

Days 

 

Dec 6th – Blue and White Day 

Dec 7th – Make a Snow Flake Day 

Dec 8th - Toque Day 

Dec 9th - Jersey Day 

Dec 10th - Door Decorating Day 

Dec 13th - Red and Green Day 

Dec 14th – Craft Day 

Dec 15th - Silly Sweater Day 

Dec 16th - Winter Song Day 

Dec 17th - PJ/Holiday Movie Day 

 

 

  

 

 


